6 June 1979

Dear Mr. Murrin,

I very much appreciated the opportunity to meet with you and the other members of the Executive Leadership Group last Wednesday. Meeting with groups such as yours, I find, provides me an insight and perspective which is not only innovative but most informative.

Hopefully, we will have an occasion to meet again soon.

Yours sincerely

STANSFIELD TURNER

Mr. T. J. Murrin
President
Public Systems Company
Westinghouse Electric Corporation
Gateway Center
Pittsburgh, PA 15222